Mary Curran

From:	finoff@dublincity.

Sent: Thursday 12 January 2023 12:36

To: 'info@ag.irlgov.ie'

Cc: Cllr Seamas McGrattan; Kathy Quinn

Subject: FW: Att Paul Gallagher SC - Request to attend the next meeting of the Finance

Strategic Policy Committee of Dublin City Council

Attachments: Letter to Attorney General from Cllr McGrattan re request to attend SPC

meeting.pdf

Good afternoon Paul,

I refer to the attached letter of 2nd December 2022 from the ClIr McGrattan asking if you or your nominee might attend the next meeting of the Finance SPC on 19th January 2023 at 2.30pm (in person or via Zoom) regarding the issue of rent collection and arrears relating to social housing tenants of Dublin City Council.

I would be obliged if you might confirm if you or your nominee are available to attend please and if you preference would be to attend in person or via Zoom.

Best regards,

Mary

Mary Curran | A. Senior Staff Officer | Finance Secretariat

Comhairle Cathrach Bhaile Átha Cliath | Roinn Airgeadais | Block 1, Floor 8, Oifigí na Cathrach, Baile Átha Cliath 8, | Dublin City Council | Finance Department | Block 1, Floor 8, Civic Offices, Dublin 8 |

T. 222 2102/2103 | E. mary.curran@dublincity.ie | www.dublincity.ie

From: finoff@dublincity.ie <finoff@dublincity.ie>

Sent: Friday 2 December 2022 16:57
To: 'info@ag.irlgov.ie' <info@ag.irlgov.ie>

Cc: Cllr Seamas McGrattan < seamas.mcgrattan@dublincity.ie>

Subject: Att Paul Gallagher SC - Request to attend the next meeting of the Finance Strategic Policy Committee of

Dublin City Council

Good afternoon Paul,

Please find attached correspondence from Cllr. Séamas McGrattan, Chair of the Finance Strategic Policy Committee (SPC) of Dublin City Council regarding the above for your attention.

Best regards,

Mary